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The advantages of reading 
or reading aloud to children

ADD TEXT HERE

Winter Break Fun
A break from school is a great time to unwind and do some fun 

family activities. Here are some ideas!
1. Go on a scavenger hunt outside.
2. Make some ornaments for the tree inside.
3. Make bird feeders for your trees outside.
4. Bowl with your family.
5. Have a book festival .
6. Go for a hike .
7. Turn your playroom into a grocery store , toy store or coffee shop.

Drop off reminder
The church has asked us not to 
use their parking lot. You MUST 
pull into the driveway and 
either drop off your child or 
park in a parking spot. 
REMINDER: there are NO 
PARKING signs on the side of 
44. No car should be parking 
unless it is in a parking spot in 
the driveway.



Liberty Elementary Newsletter
Upcoming Events

● December 7: Early Release @ 

2:45

● December 14: Student Council 

meeting

● December 15: Music Christmas 

concerts

● December 21: Last day before 

break

● December 22-January 3: 

Winter Break

Positive Office Referrals
November

Owen Stout
Sophia Johnson
Evie Helms
Rosey Huber

Monthly LifeSkills
Caring: feeling or showing concern for or kindness to 

others.

Effort: If you make an effort to do something, you try 

very hard to do it.


